Term 3, Week 3 29th July 2013

Phone: (02) 69 756154





Weethalle Public School News

Empowering learners for their future!

This week is Education Week! The theme for this year's celebration is – *Creating the Future.*

On **Friday**, Open Classrooms will be on display from **11:30am – 12:15pm**. This will lead into a Whole School Assembly at **12:20pm** in the Library. There will be Education Week Awards, student performances and sharing of some student work, including pieces of writing about proud moments students have had in their lives so far.

Open Day will conclude with a free **BBO Sausage Sizzle** lunch for all Weethalle Public School community members.

In other news:

Tomorrow, trials will be held for the Trent Barrett Shield **Girls League Tag** team. I am sure our girls will do well and a big thank you to Mrs. Studholme for being the new Girls League Tag coach!

On, Wednesday those students who have nominated to participate in the **University of** NSW International Competitions and Assessments for Schools (ICAS) complete their English papers. Good luck to Will, Ky, Jemma & Harrison.

All of our students will be representing our school at the **51st Eisteddfod**, in **Leeton**, on **Tuesday**, 13th August. They will be performing 3 songs; Small Schools Choir – Australian Ballad, Small Schools Choir for schools with fewer than 70 students and Folk Song from any country. As transport is via private vehicle, Mrs. Luelf has asked that all the children be in Leeton by 10:00am and meet at the Big Park behind the Roxy Theatre. Children need to eat their recess and prepare themselves to enter the Eisteddfod at 11:00am sharp.

Last Friday, all Weethalle Public School staff and students walked down to the Bowling Club to present a song and presentation to the **C.W.A** for this year's country of study, **Morocco**. It was fantastic to see family and friends support our Moroccan Projects. We were also lucky enough to hear from a guest speaker, David Woodside, who had recently travelled to Morocco and told us all about his trip and the sights he saw.



All of the students can be very proud of how they carried themselves and how they delivered their presentations. Mrs. Healy then presented our school captain, Hannah, with a book on Morocco, which will be added to our school library. Thank you Mrs. Healy and all of the CWA ladies for the chance to come down, as well as providing some afternoon tea too! Also, thank you to our bus drivers, Graham and Ann, for picking up the kids from the Bowling Club.







Brett Davies

"Any fool can know. The point is to understand."

- Albert Finstein

DON'T FORGET P & C MEETING TONIGHT AT 7PM LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING EVERYONE!!!!

